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Dear Ms. Geeson, 
 
I would appreciate your consideration of the manuscript, “Wind signatures in the 
X-ray emission line profiles of the late O supergiant zeta Orionis” by Cohen, 
Leutenegger, Grizzard, Reed, Kramer, and Owocki (MS MN-06-0094-MJ), which 
we have now resubmitted for a second time.   
 
This second resubmission addresses a single request from the editor that we add a 
footnote, justifying our choice of the wind velocity law.  We’ve also updated one 
reference and made very minor modifications to two captions.  These changes have 
been detailed in the appropriate form at the web-based submission site.  However, 
you can find a more conveniently formatted copy at: 
 
http://astro.swarthmore.edu/~cohen/projects/zori/refrep2_response_28feb06.pdf 
 
We wish to thank both you and the referee for the speed with which you have 
handled our manuscript, and we look forward to hearing back from you about these 
last changes.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

David H. Cohen 


